
NOTICE OF CONTRACT AWARDED

The Township of Lakewood has awarded a contract in accordance with the fair
and open process to provide engineering services to assist Lakewood Township
with compliance with the Township’s 2014 Municipal Stormwater Permitting
Services (MS4) pursuant to N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.4, et seq.  This contract will be
available for public inspection in the office of the Township Clerk.

Awarded to: Remington, Vernick & Vena Engineers
Toms River, NJ

Services: Engineering

Time Period: 2014

Cost: In an amount not to exceed the sum of $4,250.00

MARY ANN DEL MASTRO, RMC
Municipal Clerk


